
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       January 8, 2016 
 
Dr. David Roemer 
354 Webster Ave 4-O 
Brooklyn, NY 11230 
 
Dear Dr. Roemer, 
 
 Thank you for the opportunity to read your essay, “Why People Believe God Caused the 
Big Bang.”  It is well crafted and I am sure would command an appreciative audience.  
Unfortunately, given its present commitments, the Review is not in a position to accept it. 
 
 Your interest in the Review is appreciated, and I hope you will consider it again in the 
future. 
 
 With all good wishes, I am 
 
       Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
       John C. McCarthy 
       Editor 


